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 November 17, 2017 

 

Sarah Hounsell 

City of Los Angeles Planning Dept. 

 

Re:  Childcare Facility, 5128 Hazeltine Ave., Sherman Oaks 

 

Dear Ms. Hounsell: 

 

The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council Planning & Land Use Committee reviewed the proposed 

Childcare Facility, 5128 Hazeltine Ave at our November 16 public hearing. 

 

We had eleven speakers including parents of children at the childcare facility and adjoining neighbors. 

The overwhelming concern of residents is traffic and noise.  

 

Our motion:  

Motion to deny the increase of students from 24 to 28, deny the request to increase amount of children 

playing outside above the 14 children currently allowed, approve the request to substitute ficus trees for 

another species (applicant to coordinate with Rick Meyer), approve request to reduce drop off from two 

hours to one hour, approve request to remove “Condition to Review”. 

Vote: Unanimous approval.  

Motion passed.  

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions. 

 

Jeffrey Kalban 

Chair, Planning and Land Use Committee 

Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council 
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